
 
 
 
 
Dear Sam Hughes Families, 
 
Welcome to Sam Hughes!  We are excited to have your child join our CREW this year!  
 
Here at Sam Hughes, we are CREW, and CREW means: 
 
C- Caring and Kind 
R- Respectful and Responsible 
E- Excelling Everyday 
W-Working Together 
 
We apply CREW to everything we do here at Hughes and our motto is, "We are all 
CREW; there are no passengers." Each individual connected to Hughes is a member of 
our CREW, and each person has equal responsibility in contributing to the success of our 
community. 
 
The Sam Hughes playground is supervised starting at 7:45 each morning. The first bell 
rings at 8:33 and teachers will pick up their students at 8:35. Students should remain on 
the playground, unless they are purchasing and eating lunch in the cafeteria. There 
should be no students in the courtyard or outside of classrooms prior to the bell ringing. 

 
The teachers will be on the large playground on the east side of the school to pick up 
your child and take them to class.  It is imperative that the students start their day by 
entering their classroom with just their teacher and classmates. Goodbyes between 
parents and students will occur on the playground  
 
Dismissal is at 2:45 (1:45 on Wednesdays) and parents are asked to meet students out 
on the playground. Our courtyard hallways can get congested, so at this time ONLY 
kindergarten will be dismissing from their classrooms. All other grades are walked out to 
the playground for dismissal. If it is raining, all students will be dismissed from their 
classrooms.  
 
We have an amazing community, and we are excited to work together to have an 
amazing year!  
 
Sincerely,  
Kathryn Bolasky 
Principal  


